
LEGAL NOTICE  
Notice is hereby given, pursuant to Village Law §5-508, a Public Hearing will be held by 
the Board of Trustees for the Village of Sloan at the Municipal Building, 425 Reiman 
Street on the 8th day of April, 2025 at 7:00pm for the purpose of review and possible 
adoption of the 2025/2026 Tentative Budget. Further, take note that the proposed salary 
for the Mayor is $10,200/year, Deputy Mayor is $6,000/year and each of the three (3) 
Trustees is $5,400/year. A copy of the Tentative Budget is available for inspection 
beginning April 3, 2025 at the Village Municipal Building, 425 Reiman Street, Sloan, 
NY 14212, Monday through Friday from 8:30am to 4:00pm. 

 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
OF THE VILLAGE OF SLOAN, COUNTY OF ERIE 
STATE OF NEW YORK. 
Debra M. Smith 
Village Clerk/Treasurer 

 
 
 


